
 

 

 

 

NZX Announcement 

Half Year Results Webcast 

Trustpower would like to invite its shareholders to a live 
webcast event where Vince Hawksworth, Chief Executive and 
Kevin Palmer, Chief Financial Officer will reflect on the first six 

months of the 2019 financial year. 

Shareholders also have the opportunity to ask questions live via 
the webcast or in advance of the webcast via email to 

investor.relations@trustpower.co.nz 

The webcast will be hosted at 11am NZDT on Monday 5 
November 2018, and can be accessed live, please click here to 

pre register.  The webcast will be available for on-demand 
viewing 3 hours after the end of the event via our website              

click here  

 

 

 

https://globalmeet.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1215919&tp_key=5aac413a9c
https://globalmeet.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1215919&tp_key=5aac413a9c

